To whom it may concern :

RE: New Children's Hospital
Eccles Street
Dublin 7.

I wish to state that | as an individual and also as a member of the community who live near or

adjacent to the proposed building of the above , would like to set forth hereunder my objections to
the building of same :

1.

The siting of this building so close to the residents of Leo Street, Josephine Avenue,
Joseph Street and Leo Avenue is beyond comprehension.

The height of the building with its 16 floors will in no small part cause numerous
problems for the above residents as the natural light in their homes will be obliterated.
This in turn will lead to their homes beingn in darkness for much of the normal day
and will threfore bring extra expenses to these households with dearer utility bills.

The noise of the ambulances arriving at the hospital wll disrubt peoples privacy asthe
hospital is sited so near to the local residents.

The volume of extra vechuliar traffic will have a detrimental effect on the residents of
the area. Already we are paying for parking outside our houses and while this can be
effective it does not guarantee a parking spot.

Solar planning , which we are all be encouraged to install may as well be fortotten as
the erection of this building will put paid to that.

We would like to retain the arcithecural state of the area and the construction of this
building will downgrade this.

Finally it is appreciated that while a first class Children's Hospital is desired it was never
envigased that this building would be 16 stories high and sited in the centre of the city.

I would be obliged that if there are any oral hearings around this matter, that I would be
informed of same.

Yours Sincerely
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